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Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together 
 

 
 

8th April 2022 
 
 
 

Dear Parents & Carers,  
 
ALL STAR CRICKET CLUB 
 
We are pleased to be able to offer a free Cricket Club run by Dorset Cricket Board coaches for Key 
Stage 2 on a Thursday after school. It will run from 3.30-4.30pm each week until the next half term 
holiday starting on Thursday 28th April. 
 
Places will be offered on a first come first served basis. If you would like a place, please email 
school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk with your child’s name and also confirming whether they will be 
collected or have permission to walk home. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
Miss Webster 
PE Leader  
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